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Date:  July 7, 2020 
 
To:  Mayor and Members of the City Council 
 
Through: Bryant Powell, City Manager 

Mike Wever, Public Works Director 
 

From:  Shane Kiesow, Public Works Manager 
 
Subject: Project #: PWC2019-44 Award 
 
 
City staff respectfully requests city council consideration of award of contract to Sunland Asphalt 
for project PW2019-44 for the reconstruction of Baseline Ave. from Winchester Rd. to 
Tomahawk Road.  This work is included in the FY 2020-2021 CIP & Street Maintenance Plan.  
This Plan was discussed at city council work session on June 16, 2020.   
 
The work would be scheduled during the day only. It is anticipated the road will be closed to 
traffic except for local business access only. Public notification is planned to include advance 
notice signage of upcoming construction, fliers for area businesses along with news releases of 
the upcoming work. 
 
Majority of project is anticipated to be funded with city’s designated street development fees.   
 


